[Date]
[Address]

We recently sent you correspondence on behalf of the Occupational Safety and Health Review
Commission (OSHRC) asking for your assistance with a survey entitled, “Survey of Participants in OSHRC
Settlement Program.” The survey is being conducted as part of a study by Indiana University (IU) for
OSHRC.

We have not received your completed survey. If you have any questions about the survey or if you
require an additional copy, please contact IU Professor Deanna Malatesta either by telephone at (317)
274-0876 or by email at dmalates@iupui.edu. For questions about your rights as a research participant
or to discuss any concerns that you may have about the settlement part process research study, you
may also contact the IlU Human Subjects Office at (317) 278-3458 or (800) 696-2929.

We thank you in advance for your participation in this important study.
Deanna Malatesta

[Signature block]



